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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Ministry For Housing 
 

 
The Ministry for Housing would like to inform the general public that the Updated 
Housing Waiting Lists are now on display in the lobby of the City Hall. 
 
All applicants are requested to check their points and position on the list.  If anyone 
feels there is any inaccuracy or has a query in their particular case, they are 
requested to write to the Ministry for Housing, Allocation Unit, City Hall. 
 
Please be reminded that details of ‘suspected’ empty flats may be reported 
anonymously on telephone 40040. 
 


